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“The	PRIDE”	Recording	Day	
	

Good	evening,	parents	and	students!	
	
Congratulations	to	our	marching	8th	graders	who	just	performed	in	the	Etowah	County	
Middle	School	Honor	Band!	What	an	awesome	experience!	
	
This	coming	Monday,	November	7th	from	3:15-5	will	be	a	professional	recording	day	for	
“The	PRIDE.”	This	recording	will	be	of	this	year’s	show,	and	other	gameday	favorites	like	
the	Southside	fight	song,	pregame,	and	“Pink	Panther.”	We	will	sell	the	CD’s	as	
keepsakes	for	an	awesome	season!		
	
Students	should	review	their	music	over	the	weekend	and	bring	ALL	of	their	music	to	
rehearsal	on	Monday.	
	
This	is	a	full	marching	band	rehearsal,	so	all	members	are	expected	to	be	present.	
Please	let	us	know	of	any	conflicts;	however,	this	date	has	been	on	the	calendar	for	a	
while,	so	please	make	your	best	effort	to	attend!	
	
Auxiliaries	will	practice	for	the	parade	with	their	sponsors	during	the	recording	on	
Monday.	
	
Tuesday,	November	8th	will	be	a	full	marching	band	parade	practice	from	3:15-5	to	
prepare	for	our	Veteran’s	Day	Parade	on	Wednesday,	November	9th.			
	
Please	let	us	know	of	any	questions!	
	
Mr.	Weaver	
Ms.	Palmer	
	
	
	


